

## May 2011 Newsletter

## A.G.M 9<sup>th</sup> June 2011 Change of venue

Please note that The A.G.M. will take place in OSCARS at

8 p.m. on 9<sup>th</sup> June 2011 and not in the school hall. We will be launching our website and so look forward to seeing you at this meeting.

Although we will be in our own premises we will not be able to offer any childcare facilities so no children please [sorry, not even playing outside]



## May/June Playscheme

Inset day Friday 27th May &

31st May - 3rd June

We are still taking bookings for the Inservice Day on Friday 27<sup>th</sup> May and 31<sup>st</sup> May to 3<sup>rd</sup> June. We will have lots of Ancient Egyptian themed activities and the children may bring their scooters every day.

## Left property

A scooter (Nebulus TX with purple handlebars) was left behind after Easter Playscheme. Also left behind were 2 jackets, one black North Face age 7/8 and one navy hooded fleece CMP make, age 8. If these are yours please call in and collect them. Thank you.



Total Tesco vouchers collected so far - 2200 with a grand total of 6700. This gives enough for our table tennis set which will be delivered during the autumn term.

THANK YOU so much for all the vouchers. Please keep sending them in as they can be banked for next year! We will keep collecting until 10<sup>th</sup> June.

The children have made and sent a card to Prince William and Catherine to congratulate them on their marriage. They will also be bringing home a souvenir coaster which they have decorated themselves. A photo of our wall display will be on the reverse.



Summer Playscheme plans are well under way and booking forms will be available from 3<sup>rd</sup> June.

School summer fair June 18th

Oscars will be open for both old and new parents to visit and have a look around at your leisure.

Tel 01454 250528 Email: <a href="mailto:enquiries@oscarschildcare.org.uk">enquiries@oscarschildcare.org.uk</a>
Ofsted Registered ~ Registered Charity No: 1133716